
 
 

 

Wednesday 8th May 2024 

Year 6 SATS Information  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week, the Year 6 children will sit their SATs.  SATs are 

national curriculum tests in English grammar, punctuation 

and spelling, English reading and mathematics.  

 

We have created a timetable of the week, which you may 

want to share with your child at home, so that they 

understand which test they will sit each day. The afternoon 

lessons will follow our usual school timetable so children 

will need their PE and Forest School kit next week. All 

children will be having an hour Forest School session 

(Monday for 6B and Wednesday for 6M) next week.  

 

It is important that all children arrive at school before 

8.55am so that we can register the children and ensure a 

calm start to the day.  

 

If you have any questions, please speak with your child’s 

class teacher.  

 

 

Mrs Middleton and Mrs Beeching  


